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Portland International Marine Terminal Wharf Infill & Building Removal Project 
City of Portland Planning Board 

 

 
 
 

January 12, 2018 
 

Barbara Barhydt 
Development Review Services Manager 
City of Portland – Planning Division 
389 Congress Street 
Portland, Maine 04101 
 
Re: Portland IMT – Wharf Infill & Building Removal Project 
 
Dear Barbara: 
 

This letter authorizes Craig Morin of HNTB Corporation to act as agent on behalf of the MaineDOT 
in the submission of any and all application materials and public meetings as they relate to the above 
referenced project. 
 
   
   Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Joel Kittredge, Project Manager – Bridge Program, MaineDOT 
 
JCK/clr 
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